
Welcome Home Ministries – Africa    December 

To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health; or into Jesus Loving Arms             2017 
 

SMALL OR SICK 16  Anisha, Augustine, Charles, Danielle, Dison, Francis, Johanna, Joseph, Judith, Lydia K, Paul, Peter, Robinson, Samuel, Timothy, Trevor BABIES 19  Abigail2, 

Amos, Andrew, Benjamin, Brian, Catherine,Elijah, Emmanuel F, Emmanuel M, Eric, , Jessica, Joshua 1, Melissa, Michelle,  Noah,  Patience, Paul,  Ruth,  TODDLERS 40   Abigail 

1, Alan,  Alibert, Alvin, Arnold, Claire,Darren, Denis, Edward, Elizabeth, Emmanuel O, Francis, Hannah, James M, Jane, Jemima, Jenny, Jeremy, John, John 2,Joseph, Joshua 
Mukisa, Joy, Kenneth,Lydia, Mark, Michael, Moses K.,  Moses O, Naume, Noah, Pauline, Peace, Peter, Precious, Sarah, Sharon, Steven, Wickrif.        
 New,  MOVED(Underlined) Twins not Shown]  0  children just gone to forever families 
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Siblings Maria and Isaac, home for Christmas.  

   We work hard with the family so that they 
are able to afford to give the children the 
care they need, and a successful childhood  
with enough food, and goats to breed so 
they will have money for school fees. 

Dear WeDear WeDear WeDear Wellllcome Home Friendscome Home Friendscome Home Friendscome Home Friends    
                                                                and Family,and Family,and Family,and Family,    
   Another year has flown by with a large number of 
children’s lives being touched by love, prayer and 
the gospel message. Most of these children are in 
the home, but many are also at our mercy gate 
(front gate) or in the villages where we minister. It 
is a privilege for us to be your hearts and hands 
extended to these little ones and their families.  
   In Michigan this November it was wonderful for 
my hubby Luke and I to meet up with 18 of our 
Ugandan children, settled with their adoptive    
families in Michigan and Wisconsin. They are all 
growing up so well with their forever families.  

Have a Wonderful Christmas! 
Blessings from Mandy,Blessings from Mandy,Blessings from Mandy,Blessings from Mandy,    and and and and 

Your Welcome Home FaYour Welcome Home FaYour Welcome Home FaYour Welcome Home Fammmmilyilyilyily.            
Remember  https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0627579 

and   Please consider us in your end-of-year giving. 

 
Margaret home for Christmas with bed and goats 

It is a wonderful victory for Margaret to 
head home with her family for Christmas. 
Please pray for all our children who return 
home to family to do well, and that their    
family’s means of income does well. We also 
pray the goats breed twins (for school fees). 


